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2. The reason for the violation was an oversite by the Radiation Safety Officer. ‘The survey
instrument was removed from the personnel monitoring station by the RSO to perform a
survey, The RSO noted that the instrument needed calibration and failed tw return the
instrument o the personnel monitoring station, The fact that personnsl who were supposed W
be performing routine personnel moaitoring did not notice the instruments absence also is of
concern W us,

o cotrect this violation the instrument was immediately sent out for calibration and returned
0 the personnel monit sring station.  All personnel who machine Mg-Th parts were informed
of this violation and wained on the requirements for properly monitoring themselves after
working with Mg-Th,  Full compliance with this requirement was achieved on January 26,
1994,

In our license renewal request, dated January 27, 1994, a modification t this procedure will
be requested.

It is the our belief that we are now in full compliance with the requirements of our radioactive

materials license and will take all necessary steps 1 ensure that these requirements are met in the
future. If you require any additional information or have any questions please do not hesitate w call.

Sincerely,

Kevin Budney
Radiation Safety Officer




